From: hooperac@aol.com

To: ClerkoftheBoard
Subject: Linda Parks - item #36
Date: Sunday, October 9, 2022 5:22:25 AM

WARNING: If you believe this message may be malicious use the Phish Alert Button to
report it or forward the message to Email.Security@ventura.org.

Ladies and Gentlemen,

My wife and | have lived on Lake Sherwood at 2086 Trentham Road for over 10 years - the property
is owned by us. Trentham Road is a narrow, private road, only wide enough for 2 cars to barely pass
- on a dead end peninsula that extends out into the lake. There is very limited parking along the
road. Recently, short term AirBnB type rentals have begun to occur. Usually, the renters arrive

with more cars than there is place to park - resulting in vehicles being parked in the street. This is
resulting in a major concern that emergency vehicles cannot enter and exit the road. It also creates a
danger in the event of an emergency evacuation - where residents will not be able to safely
evacuate.

My wife and | are now constantly in fear of our safety - not knowing who is inhabiting the home next
door. We have had to spend several thousand dollars to increase the level of our security systems

We strongly support item 36 on the agenda and respectfully request that you put the Lake
Sherwood area in a Temporary Rental Unit restriction ordinance similar to the Ojai area. We are
strongly opposed to short term rentals, less than 30 days.

Thank you for your consideration,
Tony and Norma Hooper

2086 Trentham Road

Lake Sherwood, CA 91361

Tel - 805 371 4872
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